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Date of required customer notice for a disposal fee increase rate change. 

RCW 81.28.050 - rate increases require 45-day notice to customers.

Waive RCW 81.28.050 45-day requirement and allow customers to be notified on the first bill reflecting the
rate increase pursuant to 480-70-271(2)(a)(ii).   

Notification on the first bill reflecting the rate change due to a disposal fee increase is reasonable. This
increase is requested to recover the increased cost of disposal, and does not increase BDI's net income.
Solid Waste customers are accustomed to notification on the first bill reflecting the change for disposal fee
increases. To BDI's knowledge, this notification method has caused no hardship or concern to its
customers in past filings.

See response above.
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